
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:13:39 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 6:45 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Allen Vandette

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The option to purchase a seasonal home is not feasible to a large many whom are not financially solid. I would not
buy a $80000 car and not be able to put gas in it. Hence, I definitely do not support subsidizing people who made
the decision to own a cottage or purchased a remote location not realizing the monies required to maintain their
purchase. It was their decision and not mine! Thank you for listening.

-- Attachment --




